
 

 
Weekly Notice Sheet 

Sunday 15th August 2021- 11am Service 
 

For all Zoom meetings contact Gary Ross on rollkeeper@libertonkirk.net for 
access if you wish to attend and have not received the information via email 

 
11am Morning Service 2  
Theme:    Confession 
Reading:   Psalm 32 
Speaker:   John Young  
 
In Church. For the month of August no pre-booking is required – registration at the 
door. 
 
On Zoom.   Join from 10.45am to chat, and stay on afterwards either to chat in 
breakout rooms or to discuss the sermon.     
 
Please note that the service times of 9.30 and 11am will continue through July 

and August this year. The 9.30am service is a short traditional service. 
 

From Sunday 22nd August coffee and teas will be served after both services. 
If you are able to help please speak to Fiona Knight for 9.30am or Linda 

Haggarty for 11am or email Linda on lindahaggarty@btinternet.com  
 

  
Prayer Requests - can be sent to either John (see page 2) or Lindsay at 
nicolyoung3@gmail.com who will pass details on to the rest of the prayer team. 
 
Prayer Wall - on the Kirk website under the Prayer section. Each prayer is monitored 
before it is made public. Please ask for follow-up or to keep it private if you so wish. 

 
Upper Room (Tuesdays 7.30am-7.30pm). The Wilson Hall will be open for private 
prayer from 17th August. Opportunities to pray with others at 8am, 12 noon and 
7pm. Please be aware guidelines are in place for using the room. 
 
September Magazine (parish wide) will be ready on Sunday 22nd August for 
distribution round the parish.  Your help with this distribution would be greatly 
appreciated. 
The bundling of the magazines will take place in the Church from 10 am on Friday 
20th August.  If you are able to help with this please contact Mary Davidson on 664 
6789 or marydavidson77@hotmail.com. 

Our aim is to draw closer to God and to each other so 
that, through us, He can make known to all people the 

joys and challenges of following Jesus. 
 
 

mailto:nicolyoung3@gmail.com


Messy Church Volunteers - Are you a past volunteer for Messy Church, or are you 
interested in joining the team? There will be a meeting for these interested at 
10.30am on Saturday 21st August in the Wilson Hall. Please come along for coffee 
and to find out the plans for the coming year. Interested but can't attend? Please  
e-mail me on fiona.devoy@yahoo.co.uk or phone 666-1004.   
 

Crosstalk (SEECAT’s newsletter) is available to collect as you leave church or from 
the Offering House or Kirk Centre Entrance, and can be read on www.seecat.org. 
 

Peace Pathway – during the months of July and August spend a peaceful half-hour 
in the Kirkyard, starting at the Offering House and then following the path round the 
eight stations, each station with a bible verse, meditation and prayer. The Offering 
House display is currently about our Growing Young initative. 
 

Kirkgate Café open Monday-Thursday 9am-2pm, seating inside and in courtyard. 
 

“Liberton Kirk – a Good Place to Be” – there are some copies still available of the 
book produced in 2015 for the Bicentenary of the present church. The price is now 
£5. Copies available from the Kirk Office (tel: 664 8264). 
 

South East Edinburgh Food Banks – Donations can be left in the Kirk Centre or 
with the Lambs, 36 Liberton Drive (box outside garage if out). Special arrangements 
can be made - phone 01316643059, or email david@dlamb.co.uk  Requested items 
are: Tins - meat/fruit/veg/tuna, packet soup and UHT milk. 
 

Edinburgh City Mission needs volunteers to help with Foodbanks. Please contact 
food@edinburghcitymission.org.uk for more information.   
 

 

Church website www.libertonkirk.net 
Follow our Youth Work at https://twitter.com/YouthKirk 

 
To include anything in the Notice Sheet please contact Jacqui Tait (by Wednesday) 

on churchsecretary@libertonkirk.net or text 07743478468.  
Office phone number 0131 664 8264.  

 
Chris Aitcheson (Facilities Manager) to book halls 

Email: facilitiesmanager@libertonkirk.net      
Mobile: 07960644206                    Office: 0131 664 8264 

 
John Young can be contacted on 664 3067, or 

email:  JYoung@churchofscotland.org.uk 
 

Scottish Charity No. SC011602 

Bible Verse for the Week 
 

Give thanks to the Lord, because he is good; his love is eternal. 
 

Psalm 136 verse 1 
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